


From: Gunar Stemer <gunar.stemer@akhwien.at>
Date: Sunday 22 May 2016 10:53
To: po <po@eahp.eu>
Cc: "silvia.hetz@gmx.net" <silvia.hetz@gmx.net>, "thomas.langebner@bhs.at" <thomas.langebner@bhs.at>, "karin.kirchdorfer@wgkk.at" <karin.kirchdorfer@wgkk.at>
Subject: Feedback of AAHP to the proposed EAHP Statements

Dear Richard,
 
we discussed the two proposed statements in the board and reached the following conclusions:
 
Statement on density information in the  SPMC
It is highly desirable that density is specified in the SPMC. However, AAHP would like to see informations in the SPMC amended further, e.g. pH-values and osmolarity for all i.v. drugs (reason: necessary to inform decisions about (in)compatibility and tolerance of medicines when administered). We could even think further: extended stability data when aseptically prepared and mandatory paravasation management data for all oncological drugs, etc.
So it is a matter of discussion if we want to have a paper focussing exclusively on density or if we want to have a general statement about additional SPMC informations needed by HCP. We would prefer a general paper.
 
Statement on Biosimilars
In our opinion this statement is not needed.  In our view the current legislation is sufficient and we think it is best not to have this statement. 
 
See you soon in Prague,
all the best,
gunar
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